
From: Fraser Valley Regional District
To: Kristy Hodson; Mike Veenbaas
Subject: FW: Grant in Aid
Date: September 19, 2019 1:38:49 PM
Attachments: Grant.png

 
 

Shayla Berthelet

Receptionist

45950 Cheam Ave, Chilliwack, BC V2P 1N6
P 604.702.5000  ||  W www.fvrd.ca

 
 

From: Lloyd McKimmon  
Sent: September 19, 2019 12:21 PM
To: Fraser Valley Regional District <info@fvrd.ca>; Al Stobbart <astobbart@fvrd.ca>
Subject: Grant in Aid
 
Please accept this as our Grant in Aid Application for 2019 - 2020.
If you require a Financial Statement I would be pleased to forward one.
( Sorry for the hand printed app.  -  I had difficulty typing on the form#$%^&* )
Lloyd McKimmon - President




